
On February 27, 2018, the Faculty Senate  
passed the following resolution: 

 
 

Censure of the Conduct of Professor Florian Jaeger 
 
The report of the Independent Investigation documents numerous 
instances of inappropriate and unprofessional sexual or 
sexualized behavior by Professor Florian Jaeger between 2007 
and 2013.  This behavior resulted in significant harm to students, 
the affected department, and the broader University community.  
We condemn this behavior in the strongest terms.  We pledge to 
take a leadership role to ensure that the recommendations of the 
White report are implemented, and to further evaluate and revise 
policy and procedures to ensure the safety and support of our 
students, staff, and faculty. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reported in the February 27, 2018 minutes of the Faculty Senate. 


